
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    September 9, 2013 
 

Subject:        1st Day Enrollment 
 
Presenter:        Anita Underberg 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
None 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
The first day enrollment numbers have been reported and compared to the enrollment 
projections made last fall.  You will notice at the elementary level, we are down in 
kindergarten and third grade.  The reported high school numbers currently include 
PSEO and shared-time students such as home-schooled, etc.  On average, we see a 
decrease of approximately 60 FTE students from the first day to October 1st at the high 
school.  We ended last school year with 5,709 students. 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 

 
 

1st Day spreadsheet 


